
 
 

Biodiversity Plan 

The BAP has been put on the website and sits with the other environmental polices. There is Nov update 
attached but there hasn’t been anything to report on this since. 

Our next project is the tree planting which will be before March 2025. Within the grant allocation there is approx 
£2000 on habitat creation which has a spend by date of March so we will putting together a proposal to buy 
bulbs etc and engage with youth groups and Lynn Preece to plant some of the trees 

Community Spaces has worked on the Ridgeway Garden area planting bulbs, cutting back the Buddleia sowing 
yellow rattle.  

Work on the new bunds has been delayed but the irrigation bags have been removed from the newly planted 
trees 

The BAP should be updated quarterly I feel and can be put on the website 

 


